
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2017 8:32 AM
To: 'Mike Stewart'
Cc: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Jimmie Cooper <oasisswd@hotmail.com> 

(oasisswd@hotmail.com); seay04@leaco.net
Subject: RE: Cooper Industries - Cooper 8 #2

Mr. Stewart:

I have received your submittal and will attend to it in the next two weeks. My most recent projects as prioritized by the 
Director including appearances before Commission prevailed over the regular work pending on my desk. I hope to 
address this and several associated items involving Mr. Seay as the my time becomes more available. Please contact me 
on Friday of next week, and hopefully, a few of the requests can be concluded. Thank you for your patience in this 
matter. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG
Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division, NM EMNRD 

1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Direct: 505.476.3466 
E-mail: phillip.goetze@state.nm.us

From: Mike Stewart [mailtq:MSte.wart@helmsoil.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 3:34 PM
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>
Cc: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD <MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us>; Jimmie Cooper <oasisswd@hotmail.com> 
(oasisswd@hotmail.com) <oasisswd@hotmail.com>; seay04@leaco.net 
Subject: RE: Cooper Industries - Cooper 8 #2

Mr. Goetze,
I called and left a voice mail regarding the information that I sent to you via FedEx on 11/23/16 pertaining to the Cooper 
Industries - Cooper 8 #2 and prior "corrective actions" pertaining to the Chevron - T. Anderson #10 wellbore as a 
condition of the EMNRD Administrative Order SWD -1613.

Please let me know via phone or email if the data previously submitted is sufficient to waive the requirement of Cooper 
Industries to re-enter, log to confirm cement and then re-plug the Chevron - T. Anderson #10 wellbore prior to 
authorizing injection in the Cooper 8 #1 (Cimarex) wellbore.

Thanks,

Michael Stewart
President - Member
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HeLMS Oil & Gas, LLC
P.O. Box 52808, Midland, TX, 79710 
Permian Building
1509 W. Wall Street, Suite 201, Midland TX, 79701 
(432)682-1122 Office 
(432)682-1166 Fax 
(432) 638-9009 Cell
Email: mstewart@helmsoil.com

From: Mike Stewart
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 9:27 AM
To: Dhillip.aoetze@state.nm.us '
Cc: MaxevG.Brown@state.nm.us; Jimmie Cooper <oasisswd@hotmail.com> (oasisswd@hotmail.com)
Subject: Cooper Industries - Cooper 8 #2

Mr. Goetze,
1 was just checking to see if you have had a chance to review the data package that I sent you via FedEx on 11/23/16 
(received 11/28/16) pertaining to the Cooper Industries - Cooper 8 #2 and the prior "corrective actions" pertaining to 
the Chevron - T. Anderson #10 wellbore as a condition of the EMNRD Administrative Order SWD -1613.

I have attached a copy of the letter that transmitted the data for your reference.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Thanks in advance for your efforts to review this data with the hopes that we can move forward with the conversion of 

the Cooper 8 #2 to a SWD.

Michael Stewart
President - Member

Helms Oil & Gas, LLC
P.O. Box 52808, Midland, TX, 79710 
Permian Building
1509 W. Wall Street, Suite 201, Midland TX, 79701 
(432)682-1122 Office 
(432)682-1166 Fax 
(432) 638-9009 Cell
Email: mstewart@helmsoil.com
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